oy ST, PAUL

CATHOLIC CHURCH

Sunday, January 29, 2023: Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time

St. Paul Food Drive
for Catholic Charities

Wednesday, February 1st - 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Thank you so much for partnering with us to support Catholic Charities of Northeast Kansas
and their programs and services! Listed below are the top needs for food -
Remember only standard sizes, pop top on cans if possible, & no glass.

Food

Rice Canned Tomatoes
Boxed Meals/Sides Tomato/Pasta Sauce
Red/Kidney Beans Pancake Mix
Peanut Butter Ramen
Condiments Pasta

Financial Donations

Online: https://catholiccharitiesks.org/parish-
food-drive-donation & select Parish name

Cash/Check: Mail to 9720 West 87th St,
Overland Park, KS 66212
Memo Line: Food Drive - Parish Name

OF

Catholic Charities of Northeast Kansas | catholiccharitiesks.org

Amazon Wish List - See QR Code

Congratulations to the Children who will

be Celebrating their First Reconciliation

Congratulations to the children who will celebrate the
Sacrament of First Reconciliation on January 28th and
February 4th. Please pray for them.

Mass & Confession Schedule:

Daily Mass
Tuesday - Friday: 8:00 AM
First Saturday: 8:00 AM

Weekly Mass Schedule
Saturday: 5:00 PM (English)
Sunday:

* 8:00 AM (English)

* 10:00 AM (English/ASL)

® 12:30 PM (Spanish)

* 4:00 PM (English)

® 6:00 PM (Spanish)

Confessions

Wednesday 6:00 - 7:00 PM
Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 PM
or by appointment

{

St. Paul School Enrollment

for the 2023-2024 School Year

Enrollment for the 2023-2024 school year is here. If you are
interested in Catholic education for your child or you know
someone who is interested please contact Adriana Braswell
(abraswell@stpaul.eduk12.net or 913-764-0619) for more
information and/or to schedule a tour.

Enrollment Dates

January 17: Legacy Families (families currently attending
St. Paul Catholic School)

January 30: St. Paul Parishioners (families new to St. Paul
Catholic School)

February 13: Families from Divine Mercy in Gardner, Holy
Family in Eudora & St. John Paul I in Olathe.

February 21: All other Catholic Families

February 27: Non-Catholic Families
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Family Faith Formation
Gr.K-6
¢ First Communion Parent Meeting on 2/23 @ 6 pm in
English & 7 pm in Spanish

e Sunday Program
o Normal classes on 1/29, 2/5,and 2/12
o NO classes due to President’s Day Holiday on 2/19
o Normal classes on 2/26

® Tuesday Family Program
o Normal classes on 1/31 and 2/7
o NO classes due to student conferences on 2/14
o Normal classes on 2/21
o Family Formation Night w/ Fr. Agustin on 2/27
o
Gr. 7-12 Confirmation Program
e Confirmation Student Retreat March 4th @ 8am
 Sunday Session
o Regular session 1/29, 2/5, and 2/12
o NO session due to President's Day on 2/19
o Sacrament Formation Parent Night only for Year 2
students on 2/26
e Wednesday Session
o Regular session 2/1 and 2/8
o NO session due to student conferences 2/15
© NO session- Ash Wednesday 2/22
Mayra Valadez
Director of Family Faith Formation
mvaladez@spcatholic.org
(913) 764-0323 ext. 103

Archbishop's Call To Share

Today Jesus said in the Gospel, “Rejoice and be glad, for your
reward will be great in heaven.” (Matthew 5:12) He
commanded us to rejoice in our persecution. Jesus doesn’t ask
us to rejoice in pain for pain’s sake. As he faced his agony,
Jesus himself asked that the cup of suffering “might pass from
me.” Jesus shares our very human and very good desire to
avoid pain when it makes sense to do so. He commanded us
to rejoice when in pain for his sake.

“If they persecuted me, they will also persecute you,” he
candidly reminded those following him (John 15:20). Pain
comes to those who follow him. That’s the bad news. The
good news is it will eventually be okay—more than OK. We
will possess him in perfect beatitude one day. It’s worth
anything this valley of tears can throw at us because the valley
has an end. Today, Jesus entrusts our parish with the mission
to help local Christians make it there. With your help, the
Call to Share appeal will enable us to reach those Jesus asks.
Jesus is meek, merciful, pure of heart, and himself persecuted
like no one else. Please help us to shine as brightly as Jesus’
face did when he first revealed the beatitudes. Jesus is the way,

and he will show you which way to help.

CALL TO SHARE

Stewardship of Treasure: 1/17 - 1/23

Envelopes & Plate $38,677.34
Building Maintenance Fund $280.00
T.A. $25.00
Church in Latin America $496.00
St. Mary's Food Kitchen $125.00
Retired Religious $50.00

Thank you for your support of St. Paul! If you would like
to enroll in online giving, please visit spcatholic.org/donate.
If you have any questions, please contact Amy Moritz at
913-764-0323 x107 or amoritz@spcatholic.org.

Mass Intentions for the Week

1/31 Tue 8:00 AM  +John Brink

2/1Wed. 8:00 AM  For Parishes

2/2 Thur. 8:00 AM  Juliana Ramirez

2/3 Fri. 8:00 AM  Harrison Hill

2/4Sat.  8:00 AM  +Fr. John Melnick
5:00 PM  +Chris Bernat

2/5Sun. 8:00 AM  Deceased Members of KofC #1913
10:00 AM People of St. Paul Parish
12:30 PM Rocfri o Sandoval
4:00 PM +Max%\/[cMillian
6:00PM  Angela Reyes

Please Pray For Those Who Are Il

Donna Berry Dennis Bobbitt Roman Bobbitt
Maria Buszek Ed Cisek Frank Collins
Barbara Lopez Mary Talley Mandy Long
Larry Peterson Mark Riedler Ed Nuessen

Dennis Shaffer ~ Rodrigo Sandoval Kevin Rockers
Timothy Urban  Judy Wai Raymond Tigerina

Earnest Peterson

Please pray for those who have died:
Rita Mugg, mother of Rita Riedler
Joe Vader, husband of Diane

Fr. John Melnick

Please help keep the Prayer List updated. Contact the Parish
Oftice at communications@spcatholic.org or 913-764-0323

Marriage Bann

Brandon Lee Matftitt from St. Paul Parish is engaged to be
married to Jacqueline Noelle Marlow on the 24th of June
2023 at St. Vincent de Paul Church in Kansas City, MO.

Women of St. Paul

Meetings: 4th Tuesday of the month in the St. Matthew &
St. Mark Room at 7:00 PM. All women are invited to
attend. Please note, volunteers must be registered in the
Women of St. Paul database. If you have any questions
about WOSP, please feel free to contact Carolyn Guinan via

email at betsy4859@gmail.com or 316-214-4859.

- Your gift to
.| Archbishop’s Call to Share

supports Marriage
and Family Life

Scan to donate or visit
Share.ArchKCK.org
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